
 
 
 

FUNDRAISER UPDATE  
 
 

                                    CLEARVIEW GARDEN SHOP FLOWER FUNDRAISER 
Order hanging baskets online in time for Mother’s Day.  You are purchasing a 
voucher which is good for one hanging basket at Clearview Garden Shop.   

ORDERING OPEN: Now 

ORDERS CLOSE: April 24th 

PICK UP: April 29th at Latimer Road in front of the school between 2pm-3pm.  
You are picking up the vouchers only which are redeemable between           
May 1st -May 31st at Clearview Garden Shop. 

 

 

NEUFELD FARMS FROZEN FOOD 
Neufeld’s has changed their ordering process this year and it will now be online 
instead of through Munch.   Payment is by credit card only. 

ORDERING OPEN: Now 

ORDERS CLOSE: May 3rd @ 11:59pm 

PICK UP: May 13th at 2pm in the school driveway 

 

  

PUB NIGHT FUNDRAISER 
Pac will be hosting a pub night.  Tickets are $25 per person and includes a 
burger (beef, chicken or veggie), side of fries and a drink (beer, wine or 1oz 
highball).  Silent auction, twoonie toss and 50/50 raffle. Only 75 tickets 
available so be sure to order early! 

WHEN:  Saturday, May 14th at 6pm 

WHERE:  Dublin Pub 18789 Fraser Hwy, Surrey 

ORDERING OPEN:  Friday, April 22nd on MunchaLunch 

 
 

https://clearviewgardenshop.com/product/latimer-road-elementary-pac-12-hanging-basket-fundraiser/
https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2022-latimer-road-elementary


 
 
 

FUNDRAISER UPDATE CONTINUED 
 
 

                                      
SCHOLASTIC SPRING BOOK FAIR  
 
There will be no capacity limit, so you are able to bring your children!   

 
WHEN:  Monday, May 9th to Friday, May 13th 
 

 
 

MAY HOT LUNCH DATES  
 
 

 
                                       
WHEN:  Thursday, May 12th  
 
WHAT:  Subway 
 
ORDERING OPEN:  Friday, April 22nd on MunchaLunch 
  
 

 
 

 WHEN:  Thursday, May 26th  
 
 WHAT:  A&W 
 

                                        ORDERING OPEN:  Friday, April 22nd on MunchaLunch 
 
 
 

  

PAC is looking for new executive officers for the next school year!  The executive team is elected at the AGM 
in May and holds their positions for the following school year.  Information on how to nominate yourself or 
others will be sent out closer to the AGM. 

All parents of Latimer Road Elementary students are welcome at all PAC meetings and are encouraged to 
attend.   

THANK YOU for supporting PAC.  All money raised through PAC fundraising activities is used to directly 
benefit the students of Latimer Road Elementary. 


